The Society's May outing – Hutton-in-the-Forest

Lord and Lady Inglewood's Historic Home & Gardens

Dear Member

We are delighted to announce the arrangements for the outing on Tuesday 21 May 2019.

Hutton-in-the-Forest, on the north eastern edge of the Lake District, has belonged to the Inglewood family since 1605. Originally a medieval stronghold (the Pele Tower still survives), the house has been added to and altered by successive generations. Both the exterior and interior show a wide range of architectural and decorative styles from the 17th century to the present day.

The beautiful Walled Garden, built in the 1730s, is a wonderful setting for a large collection of herbaceous plants, roses and trained fruit trees. The topiaried terraces, originally laid out in the 17th century, lead down to the Low Garden, Cascade and the Lake.

Our coach will depart from Linton Memorial Hall at 8.45 am. On arrival at the venue, coffee and home-made biscuits will be served. Our group will then split for tours of the house.

A light luncheon of homemade soup (vegetarian and gluten-free) with a roll and mixed platter of sandwiches, followed by tea or coffee, will be served in the Cloisters Tea Room.

A tour of the garden will follow. Occasionally, Lady Inglewood conducts a garden tour - however this cannot be guaranteed!

On the return journey, there will be a comfort stop. Arrival at Linton should be no later than 6pm.

Cost: £39.00 inclusive per person (regretfully, there is no discount for HH Members as this is a private opening). To book, please complete the form and hand in either at the 14 February or 14 March meeting, with your cheque. You can also post to Jennie Westerman, Roslyn, Jewitt Lane, Collingham, LS22 5BA.

We anticipate a very positive response, so please book early to secure a place. Bookings are non-refundable.

We look forward to seeing you.

><----BOOKING FORM – VISIT TO HUTTON-IN-THE-FOREST, Tuesday 21 May 2019

Name/s:

E-mail address:

I/we wish to book places @ £39.00 per person.

Cheque for £..... attached.

Confirmation will be by e-mail. If you require postal confirmation, please enclose a stamped, addressed envelope with your application.